
 

 

Ref. No.: 
Plexh/Cir/656                                                                                                    01/10/2024 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

 Dear Sir/madam 

 

 Subject: Regarding extension of RoDTEP scheme for exports made from DTA Units and 

AA/EOU/SEZ Units 

Ref. No. DGFT Notification : 32/2024-25, dated on 30th September, 2024 

  

We wish to inform you that DGFT has announced the extension of RoDTEP scheme through the 

above said notification. The summary of the notification is given below: 

1. The RoDTEP Scheme, for exports of products manufactured by DTA Units, is being 

extended beyond 30.09.2024 till 30.09.2025; 

2. The RoDTEP Scheme, for export of products manufactured by Advance Authorization 

holders (Except deemed exports), Export Oriented Units (EOUs) and SEZ Units, is being 

extended  beyond 30.09.2024 till 31.12.2024. 

3. The new RoDTEP rates based on the recommendation of RoDTEP Committee are being 

notified w.e.f. 10.10.2024 under revised Appendix 4R (for DTA units) and Appendix 4RE 

(for Advance Authorization holders (Except deemed exports), Export Oriented Units 

(EOUs) and SEZ Units). However, for exports made between 01.10.2024 and 09.10.2024, 

the existing rates as in Notification No.70/2023 dated 08.03.2024 shall continue to apply. 

4. The new Appendix 4R and Appendix 4RE containing the eligible RoDTEP export items, 

rates and per unit value caps, wherever applicable is available at the DGFT portal- 

www.dgft.gov.in under the link ‘Regulations>RoDTEP’. 

 For more information, please find the attached pdf of DGFT Notification No. 32/2024-25 

  

 

http://www.dgft.gov.in/


 This is for your information. 

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council  
  
 

 


